B3/p4/2889 13:01 2P83442445 MAI THAI PAGE 82/82

~eCTIVE
e ED BT ad Qgﬁi;f’;;%

\ 91
- WAR -y PR 121; 3 Loné;mont ﬁ’ve
. S1AlL oise, Idabo 83706
LURETA "-‘F%pm 208-724-2402
Stieiate O Email: carlosinidasho@yahoo.com
March 4, 2009
Dear Sir or Madame,

This letter is to inform you and to declare that I, Juan Carlos Tijerina, am
requesting to be removed as officer, director, Vice president, or any other position from the Mai
Thai holding group restaurants.

After the closing of TaCaBi restaurant on 8™ street Nov 30™ 2008 I have not
received any money or compensation nor have I been involved with any of Mai Thai group

operations.
jgm Culn C

los Tijerina



